163

Development Policy Manager,
Development Services,
Warwick District Council,
Riverside House,

l.eamington Spa,

CV32 5QH

Dear Sir,

My wife and | have grave concerns about the council considering developing green
belt land in North Leamington for housebuilding, particularly when there is land which has
already been identified as developable in South Leamington. Political considerations should
not be part of your plan to "spread the pain around” when the council has already sufficient
land in South Leamington to develop.

We entreat the council to drop its idea to develop the green belt in North Leamington
unless there is very strong justification through pianning policy.

Yours faithfully




